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5t December 2018

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR PUBLIC HOLIDAY TRADING — SYD,MEL,ADL & PER

With Christmas & New Year nearly upon us, TCF wishes to advise our operating hours and policies during this period for
Delivery of cargo and storage. TCF trading hours will be as follows:-

DATE

OPERATING HOURS

Monday, 24 December

3:00 PM CLOSE

Tuesday, 25 December CLOSED
Wednesday, 26 December CLOSED
Monday, 31 December 3:00 PM CLOSE
Tuesday, 1 January CLOSED

TCF offices will be closed as stated above and open as normal in between, however this may vary due to vessel availability
advised by Australia-wide ports. If your container requires collection during this period, the following additional charges will

apply over and above your advised rates:

FCL - Charges As per above dates
20ft Container

Staging fee/back to Yard* $ 200.00
Collection Fee** $220.00
Storage fee at Yard $25.00
40ft Container

Staging fee/back to Yard* $250.00
Collection Fee** $260.00
Storage fee at Yard $45.00

LCL / AIR Charges As per above dates

LCL & AIR
Handling In per plt $5.00
Handling Out per plt $5.00

Storage Fees

Storage fee at CFS — SYD **

$ 6.00 per cbm p/week

Storage fee at CFS — MEL**

$ 6.00 per cbm p/week

Storage Fee at CFS — ADL/PER**

$ 5.00 per plt p/day

e Pallet=1.1x1.1x1.2m

*All containers collected from Sunday 16 Dec to 13 Jan that cannot be delivered due to Client premises be closed will incur
Staging Fee, Back to Yard and Storage Fees
**Additional fee for collection of containers and LCL cargo during this period from bonded facilities and moved to non-
bonded facilities will apply. If cargo cannot be transferred additional higher storage charges will apply

Please note that, subject to vessel availability advised at NSW Ports, only limited deliveries will be available on Monday 24
December and we will endeavour to collect all empty containers as notified.

With regard to container detention, our cut off for notification will be Wednesday 19 December at 1:00 pm. Notification can
only be given for containers which are empty at that time. TCF will not be liable for any detention charges for containers

notified as ready for collection after this time. Please note that during peak season periods collection of empties can take up
to 72 hours to arrange from notification to collect.

With regard to deliveries, there will be limited capacity on Monday 24 December and Monday 31 December, so normal
operations will recommence on Tuesday 2 January. TCF will ensure that any container requests for special collection over the
Christmas period will be delivered out as quickly as possible.

On behalf of the entire team at TCF, we wish you a very safe & happy holiday period.

Yours Sincerely,

TCF International Pty Ltd
Wayne Ritchie
Managing Director
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